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        DAILY BULLETIN
                    September 8, 2017
PROJECT WISDOM  – VIOLENCE IN THE UNITED STATES
Word of the Day – venal (adjective): capable of being corrupted; bribable, corrupt, dishonest. Example: There are several films out about venal police officers.
Friday, Sept. 8, 2017 –“EVEN”  SCHEDULE
Period 2
  8:00  -  9:45

Brunch
  9:45   -10:00

Period 4
10:05   -11:45

Lunch

11:50    -12:20

Homeroom
12:25    -12:55

Period 6
  1:00    - 2:40
Weird Spirit Day:  Hello tigers! Today is weird spirit day! We hope you dressed wacky! 

Fun Fact: 95% of people text things they could never say in person.
Congratulations to this week's Library Boxtop Raffle winners!   Emily Meza, Jessica Mai, and Ms. Wong, come on up to the library and claim your prize!   Write your ID number on the back of each boxtop before you put them into the collection boxes in the office and in the library, and listen for your name each week.  

And stay tuned for news about the year's first art project funded by your donations!  

With love from your library staff.
Come join us at Open Studio Art! All students and grade levels are welcome to join us at lunch on Tuesdays to create and explore in our new Makerspace area as well as draw, paint, or explore new materials.  Come with project ideas for the new school year... See you Tuesday in Mrs. Tanaka's Room, 102. Bring your lunch!
Repeat Announcements

Attention 8th grade football, 8th grade volleyball and 7th grade football players.  Please make every effort to come see Mr.Adanto in room 203 to pick up all of your forms in order to participate in games and practices.  These forms must be submitted prior to September 11th in order to participate in games.
Attention Students! Please consider bringing in your eclipse glasses to donate to kids in need. In 2019 there will be an eclipse that will be visible in Africa and the organization,  Astronomers Without Borders is collecting eclipse glasses for kids in need. If you are willing to donate your glasses, please drop them off in the donation box in the office!
Friday:

- "Even" Schedule

- Project Wisdom: Violence in the USA

- Spirit Day

